City of Austin

Recommendation for Action

File #: 25-1753, Agenda Item #: 31. 8/15/2025

Posting Language
Conduct a public hearing and consider a proposed drainage charge rate change for the Watershed Protection
Department as part of the Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Proposed Budget.

Lead Department
Watershed Protection Department.

For More Information:
Jorge Morales, Director, Watershed Protection Department, (512) 974-3438; Anupa Gharpurey, Assistant
Director-Support Services, Watershed Protection Department (512) 974-2543.

Additional Backup Information:

This item requests the Council to conduct a public hearing to receive public comments and hear evidence on
the proposed changes to rates and fees included in Austin Watershed Protection Department’s Fiscal Year
2025-2026 proposed budget. The proposed changes to Watershed Protection rates are attached.
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